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Hello team, 

We now have enough information on drawings to begin the Class B estimate, we will send these 

to you early next week for information. We’ve been focusing on this so we have not yet 

progressed the 3D images, those are next and we will work on those while the cost estimate is 

underway. We are going to use the 3D model to show you how the building works with regard 

to the high level windows and sloped ceilings, and some eye level views of the key interior 

spaces. This should give you a greater understanding than the 2D section views you have seen 

so far. In general we are happy with how the building design is going inside and out, things are 

working out well without needing any complex structure, the interior works well and the 

building is more efficient in terms of energy, material and certainly cost. We should have the 

cost estimate in a few weeks time and we will be looking for it to be lower than our construction 

budget to put us in a safe position to go out for tender. 

 

Have a good weekend! 

  

 


